
OFFICIAL: TOWNSHIP OF
COLLIER

The Zoning Hearing Board of
Collier  Township  has
scheduled a public hearing for
Tuesday  February  20,  2024.
The hearing will begin at 7:00
pm  at  the  Collier  Township
Municipal  Building,  2418
Hilltop  Road,  Presto,  PA
15142.   The  hearing  is
requested  by  the  following
applicant:   ZHB-2024-0002  –
Applicants  Robert  &  Judy
Foster,  2619  Hilltop  Road,
Oakdale,  Pa  15071  are
requesting  a  variance  from
Section 27-202 of the Collier
Township  Zoning  Ordinance
for a No-impact home based
business,  specifically  seeking
relief  from  Section  27-202.B
which  provides  that  “the
business  shall  employ  no
employees other than family
members  residing  in  the
dwelling”  The  property  is
located in the R-2 Residential
Zoning  District.   Any  and  all
interested persons wishing to
be heard should appear at the
hearing at the above specified
time and date.
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